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To whom it may concern. 
 
It is blatantly obvious the floodplain harvesting and the Basin Authority not releasing enough 
environmental flow is leading to catastrophe for our magnificent river system. This mighty river 
system exists not for just the big irrigators that are in the pocket of major political parties. 
 
It's time to give the water back to the environment and allowed the flora and fauna to thrive 
which in turn will support the people and towns along its' course. The water scientists and the 
recent Royal Commission has shown what is happening now is wrong. 
 
This inquiry into the unlawfulness of flood plain harvesting will no doubt recommend massive 
changes in order to rescue this mighty river system. 
 
Thank you 
 
David Hilton 


